
From:  Theodore Cristescu <theodore.cristescu@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/01/2020 08:58:15 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Street Light Letter

Attachments:  TRACT-82152.pdf    
 

Good Morning,

Please see attached.

Regards,

Theodore Cristescu
Office Engineering Technician II

City of Los Angeles
Bureau of Street Lighting
Private Development Division
1149 S. Broadway, Suite 160
Los Angeles, CA 90015
(213) 847-1550

theodore.cristescu@lacity.org

mailto:gil.delacruz@lacity.org
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